‘m Ross Wilson <ross@pswrealestate.com>

old Lightsey house -- Landmark Commission meeting
1 message

Wood, Steve Mon, Mar 9, 2015 at 2:20 PM
To: Ross Wilso

e

Confirming our conversation about the old Lightsey house.......
Speaking for Steve Wood individually, | am not opposed to the Landmark’s
Commission granting a demolition permit, if that is their determination.

Thanks

Steve Wood
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Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by
reply e-mail and destroy the original and all copies of the message. Thank you.

Tax Advice Disclosure: Any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication, including any attachment(s),
unless expressly stated otherwise, was and is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the
purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending
to another party any matters addressed herein.



m Ross Wilson <ross@pswrealestate.com>

he: Demolition Permit - 1805 Lightsey Road

1 message

Greywolfvic@gmail Sat, Mar 21, 2015 at 5:04 PM
To: Ross Wilson

Mr Wilson,

I live at 1706 Lightsey Road and am sending you this email to state that | do not oppose the application for a
demolition permit at 1805 Lightsey Road. My home is located across the street from the property in question.

Regards,
Vic Ramirez

Sent from my iPhone



